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RECRUITING FOR MSOP

B. J. Clarke

I have said often, and known
always, that our MSOP alumni are the best
recruiters we have! So many of the
students who come our way were
encouraged by our graduates to attend the
Memphis School of Preaching. As alumni,
you have “been there and done that,” and
you know both the challenges and rewards
of attending MSOP. Your influence is one
of the reasons we have been blessed to
maintain a healthy enrollment, year after
year.

In normal calendar years, our
faculty is blessed to travel widely, and to
speak to and interact with many good
brethren. In the course of these travels, we
are privileged to meet many talented
brethren, both younger and older, and we
encourage many of them to consider
attending the Memphis School of

Preaching. In normal calendar years, we
are blessed to have hundreds and hundreds
of visitors to our annual lectureship. So
many of those who have attended MSOP
made their decision to do so during the
annual lectureship!

As we all know, the last calendar
year has been anything but normal.
Because of the pandemic, virtually all of
our faculty speaking appointments were
cancelled, the 2020 lectureship was
cancelled, and the 2021 lectureship has
been moved two months later than normal.
Consequently, our opportunities to interact
personally with prospective students has
been very minimal, which has led to a
lower enrollment than wusual for the
upcoming 2021 School year.

There is still ample time to enroll
students for the upcoming Summer School



sessions (June-August) and the Fall
Quarter (August). We just need some more
prospects. In your local work, you are no
doubt aware of certain brethren who show
great promise as they participate in the
work and worship of the church. Perhaps
there are some young men who have
shown great ability in delivering
Wednesday night devotionals or in
preaching during a 5th Sunday night
service. Perhaps there are older men of
talent who have lost jobs because of the
pandemic and who are ready to start a new
chapter of service to God in their

lives.

Would you be so kind as to look out
among you and consider whether you have
some prospective students for MSOP? Feel
free to gather some names and addresses
and email the information to wus
(bjcmsop@icloud.com), and we will gladly
contact them with free information about
MSOP. Who knows? Perhaps there is
someone in your midst that is poised to
become a great gospel preacher and bring
many souls to Christ in the decades to
come! Thank you so much for doing your
part to fulfill the great commission!

LECTURESHIP HAPPENINGS

OnMonday, May 24" at4:15P.M. we
will be having an Honor To Whom Honor
Dinner to celebrate the life and work of Don
Walker. Dinner tickets are $9 for each adult
and $4.50 for each child. Tickets may be
purchased at the bookstore or in the school
office.

The annual MSOP Alumni
Association Board of Directors Meeting will
be held in the second year classroom on
Tuesday, May 25" at Noon. All class
representatives are earnestly requested to
attend this important meeting. Please go to
the front of the lunch line and take your food
and drink to the classroom as you may eat
during the meeting. If you are unable to
attend, please contact your alternate and ask
them to attend. The lists of board members
will be posted in a couple of highly visible
locations. For classes that have just graduated,
the rule is for the President and Vice President
of the graduating class to serve as class

representative and alternate, respectfully, until
the next upcoming election.

This year’s Seminar For Prospective
Students And Supporters will be on Tuesday,
May 25%, at 2:30 P.M. in the Cates Chapel.
Prospective students and congregations
interested in supporting preacher students are
given an introductory overview of the School
by the Director and faculty. Prospects have an
opportunity to ask questions and also receive
a packet of information. All prospective
students who attend the Seminar will receive
a free ticket to the Alumni Dinner. We are
asking every alumnus, and every friend and
supporter, to make a special effort to aid us in
2021 in student recruitment.

On Tuesday, May 25" at4:15P.M., we
will have our annual Alumni and Friends
Dinner. Tickets are $8 for adults and $4 for
children and may be purchased in the
bookstore or the school office.



Our Lectureship
Is Approaching

B. J. Clarke

This is normally the time of year when I reflect back
on the annual MSOP Lectureship and how marvelous,
uplifting, and edifying it all was. Sadly, for the second year
in a row, the month of March came and went without the
MSOP lectureship. There is some good news though. The annual lectureship has been
rescheduled to take place next month from May 23-27. The theme is “Magnify His Name.”

On Saturday, May 22", there will be a Youth Day, centered around the theme, “We
Shall Assemble.” Then, from Sunday-Thursday, we all will enjoy great singing, great
preaching, and great fellowship! A schedule of the Lectureship appears later in this issue.
Please note that there will be a dinner on Monday, May 24" at 4:15 P.M. honoring the life
and work of Don Walker. Meanwhile, we have recently begun the 4" Quarter of the School
Year. This is the final quarter for our 2™ year students, and it seems like just yesterday that
they were arriving to begin their two years with us. It will be gratifying to send them forth,
but bittersweet to see them go.

Of course, these students could not have devoted two years of intensive study to the
Word of God without support from generous brothers and sisters like you! Thank you so
much for helping us to carry out the great commission (Mt. 28:18-20).

There is still time for prospective students to enroll for Summer School in June, and
for the 1% Quarter, which begins in August. So, if you know of someone who has an interest
in preaching, why not steer them to our website at www.msop.org where they can learn more
about the School and fill out an application online? Y our encouragement may lead many to
Christ!

Thank you again for partnering with us as we labor in the vineyard of the Lord!



http://www.msop.org

ALUMNI NEWS

Memorial Service
Alan Hart (1994) passed away on
April 17" He and his wife, Christine,
have been living in Batesville, Mississippi.
The memorial service will be May 2 at
3:00 pm at the Forest Hill church of Christ
in Mempbhis, TN.
In Sympathy
Lewis Beek writes, “Brother
McDaniel, my brother in law, Daniel
Strehle (1993), passed away from covid
April 10, 2021. Dan was a 1993 graduate.
He was preaching at Mio, Michigan.” We
extend our sympathy to the family of
Daniel Strehle.
In Sympathy
James H. Cypress, Jr., (1984)
passed March 16, 2021. His funeral was
held on March 20th in Somerville, TN.
Our sympathy is extended to his family.
In Sympathy
Rick Kelley, son of Arnold Kelley
writes, “I am writing to inform you that my
dad, Arnold Kelley (1972), passed on to
his reward on 1/30/21 after a brief battle
with COVID-19. He was always thankful
for his time at MSOP and spoke of his
instructors and his classmates with great
fondness. This June, he would have
completed 50 years of service as a gospel
preacher. He served as a local evangelist
to many small and struggling
congregations in numerous states -
including OH, TN, IL, KY, WV, NC and
MS. He often made tents to help assist
with financial support, and in so doing,

had great impact in the communities of
which he was part. His wife of 53 years is
planning to retire to KY in the coming
months to be closer to family. Thank you
so much for the good the school does for
the Lord’s church, and for the impact the
school has had on our family.
In Sympathy
Darnell Hawkins (1984) of
Memphis, TN passed away on Dec. 5,
2020. A grave-side service for him was
held on Jan. 14, 2021. Our sympathy is
extended to his family.
In Sympathy
Michael A. Golwitzer (1980)
passed away on Jan. 9, 2021. His funeral
was held on January 16", Our sympathy is
extended to his family.
In Sympathy
Roger Jackson (1970) passed
away back on October 16, 2020. He will
be missed.
Birth
Donnie Vick (2009) wrote, “Not
sure if I sent you this or not, but my wife
Stephanie and I welcomed our 4th child on
12/31/2020 (got the tax credit!). Her name
1s Susanna Rose, and she is beautiful. The
work is going well in Rome, TN. We have
been back to our normal schedule for a
while now, even having our regular
fellowship meals again.”
Prayer Request
Mitchell Boyd (1987) writes, “I am
having serious heart problems. I had triple
bypass heart surgery in 2019. I am taking



tests to see if my heart is strong enough for
a transplant. Please pray for me. Because
of my heart condition, I'm not able to
preach right now. I was preaching part
time at Summit church of Christ in
Summit, MS.”
Prayer Request

Lee Davis (1985) writes, “Good to
hear from you my friend. Yes, I'm on
dialysis now. The medical team that did
my quadruple bypass had to get rid of fluid
build up before they could do the surgery.
They gave me a drug that did this.
However, it destroyed my kidneys. So,
now I'm on dialysis three days a week, but
the Lord is good. The heart surgery was
successful, and I feel great. Back in 2020,
the Crossville church contacted me about
a work they wanted me to do. I do fill in
work where churches do not have full time
preachers. That's what I do on Sundays.
Wednesdays, I attend the Crossville church
when I can. I have a dialysis treatment on
Wednesday, and it really wipes me out. I
pray that this will pass, and I will be able
to attend. All is going well, and please
pray that I will qualify for a transplant.
Looks like Vanderbilt will be taking care
of it....Please give my love to everyone
else. God bless you all.”

New Work & Prayer Request

David Stafford (2017) writes: “I
will start working with the Piedmont
church of Christ in Piedmont, Alabama
next month. [ am also not taking classes at
Amridge right now. 1 do plan to take
MOST classes once we get settled. Please
keep my son, James in your prayers. He
has an esophageal condition that makes
him have reactions to certain foods. As a

result, he has not really gained weight. He
is almost four and only 24 pounds.”
Prayer Request

B. J. Clarke wrote on April 13",
“Dear MSOP Family, We are happy to
report that Jennifer Welker has improved
to the point that she can leave the hospital!
She will still have to be on oxygen for the
time being, but she is feeling much better
than she was! Daniel has still been running
a fever and is looking forward to feeling
well enough to get back to Memphis. They
will have to see a Doctor there and finish
their quarantine in Georgia, but their
situation is much improved from a few
days ago. Thank you for your prayers over
the past few days, and for the ones you
will continue to offer on behalf of Daniel
and Jennifer!” Daniel is a student at
MSOP.

New Work

Jameson Steward (2018), his wife
Ashley and their three children — Nate,
Casen, and Ava Drew — moved in
February 2021 from the Smithville Church
of Christ in Smithville, MS to the West
Hobbs Street Church of Christ in Athens,
AL. Bill Irby is the former full-time
preacher at West Hobbs Street. He
decided to retire from preaching full-time.
He and his wife remain active members at
West Hobbs Street. Brother Steward is the
host of a podcast called, ‘Asking God
Why.””

New Work

Doug Hoff (1992) wrote, “Not
much to report on up here in the cold &
white north of PA (we had snow covering
the grass yesterday morning (4/24), and it's
37 degrees now!). I started preaching



weekly for the small congregation in
Warren, PA at the start of this year.
Moved

Nathan Franson (2009) writes,
“Mike, we moved to Antelope, CA back in
August 2020. Not sure if you have our
current address. Let me know.” Brother
Franson preaches for the Mariposa Avenue
church of Christ in Citrus Heights, CA.

Nigeria Mission Report

Chuck and Marci Cordon (2019),
working with the Savannah TN and
Gadsden AL churches of Christ, are
finishing up a second campaign in Jos,
Nigeria. They serve as visiting lecturers
with the School of Biblical Studies in Jos
and as evangelists throughout the
surrounding villages and churches.
Teaching is a great privilege...a giant
learning curve, but the highlight of the
week is always worshiping with the local
congregations. The economy and
infrastructure here is quite desperate,
adding to an unstable security situation,
fueled by crime, terrorism, kidnaping, and
Muslim-Christian strife. Still, the brethren
persevere, and the fields are 'white' for the
harvest. When not in Nigeria, they conduct
fund-raising and project development with
the Africa Missions team.
https://www.thegospeltoafrica.com/

Indonesia Mission Report

John Grubb (HA-2013) writes,
“After thirteen months, I was finally able
to be reunited with my wife, Etta, in
Indonesia. I am able to continue on-line
classes and worship services in Singapore,
Malaysia, New Zealand, Australia, and the
United States, while also worshiping with
local congregations in Indonesia. I am

speaking several times each month via the
internet in both English and Chinese.
Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend
the lectureship this year because I will be
overseas at the time. [ will look forward to
seeing and hearing the lessons on-line. I
will be working on getting my permanent
visa for Indonesia so that I can travel back
and forth more easily. Later this year, we
will attempt to get my wife's visa for
America as well. We solicit and appreciate
your prayers on our behalf.” His website is
the following:
https://grubbmissionwork.blogspot.com/

Australia Mission Report

Brett Rutherford (1996) writes, “I
am a 1996 graduate of the Memphis
School of Preaching. I have been working
in Devonport, Australia for the last
twenty-one years. We started the
congregation in this city from scratch. We
now have about twenty-five people in
regular attendance. Because the church in
Australia is small and weak, we have made
it our goal to not only assist the church
locally, but to help the Lord’s church
nationwide. We have attempted to
strengthen the church around Australia
through the publications of a little
periodical called “Back to Bible Basic.”
This is a quarterly publication that is sent
to every congregation in the country. We
have also aided the Lord’s work in
Australia by training men from different
corners of the nation to spread the gospel.
We have graduates of our preacher
training program laboring in three states
and one territory. We also have a graduate
of our school working with a congregation
in New Plymouth, New Zealand. If you
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would like to assist us in a short-term
effort to reach the lost in our corner of the
world, we can provide you with free
accommodation. If you are interested in
coming to Australia and spending a month
or two helping the Lord’s work out in the
Land Down Under, you can contact me
directly at bjrutherford@bigpond.com.”
Panama Mission Work

Marlin Retana (2017) writes, “At
the moment of writing this, I am in Texas
recording lessons that will be available
through "Escuela Biblica en Linea"
(www.spanishbibleschool.org) with the
help of our brethren from World Video
Bible School (WVBS). I am serving as the
Director and Instructor at this School
which is an effort in bringing free Bible
studies in Spanish not only focused to
those who want to preach but that would
love to learn God's Word and live
according to it. The first course that will be
available is Genesis, but there are several
evangelistic videos already available at
www.buscandolaverdad.org. We have a
lot of hard work ahead of us, but we are
thankful to God for being able to do it. We
are in need of supporters as a move to
Texas will be required soon, and our
current budget and support does not allow
us to do it right now. Also, our current
support was affected by the pandemic, and
we are currently experimenting some
difficulties to cover our needs. This work
will be of great help to everyone who
speaks Spanish or who would like to share
sound materials to their Hispanic
communities. If you would like to support
this work of the Lord, please reach me,
WVBS, or our sponsoring congregation,

University Church of Christ, in San
Marcos, TX. May God be glorified in
everything we do and bless you all
richly.”
Africa Mission Report

Ron Gilbert (1973) of International
Bible Teaching Ministries writes in his
recent newsletter, “Several of our preacher
school graduates in Africa have sent their
reports concerning their work for the Lord
during 2020. The revised numbers for
2020 are as follows: baptisms- 6,749,
restorations- 5,877, new congregations
established- 184 and 75 preachers
graduated from preacher schools. We
rejoice at these reports from our preaching
brethren. Over 500 men have graduated
from these schools since September 2007
when IBTM started. We are getting closer
to sending the 2 containers to Africa. We
believe we now have all the government
paper work done in Africa by these 2
schools that will receive the containers.
One of these schools was registered with
their government but had to be re-
registered in order to receive a container of
humanitarian aid. Hopefully, we can ship
both containers soon. We have started
making our plans to go to Africa in
August. We are praying that things will be
open, and we will be allowed to go....
There have been 3 more Gospel meetings
in Africa during the past few weeks.
During one of these meetings in Western
Kenya, a lady that was 115 years old was
baptized into Christ!”

Africa Mission Report

Howell Ferguson (1984) writes in
his recent newsletter concerning the work
at Chimala, “The gospel is still being
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preached locally and in the week-end
evangelism efforts of the CSOP. Having
Nathan (Howell’s son) now living at the
mission is also a huge benefit to helping
address areas that confront us. He will be
able to give fresh insights into some of the
challenges that have tested the farm
programs as well as provide a second set
of eyes over the financial operations of the
various departments. There are many
projects waiting to begin, but the local
management has to demonstrate
leadership, accountability, and the ability
to make difficult decisions before we
begin. This is not a popular concept, but
we believe it is vital to future growth and
development of the church in general and
the Chimala Mission in particular. Much
of my time spent on this trip was to help
the departments see where they are falling
behind and assist them in finding solutions
to overcome any shortcomings. We have
been emphasizing the importance of
“owning” this work; as it will never
succeed without this vital attitude
engraved in the Tanzanians’ hearts. We do
not know when, but the day will ultimately
come when the Chimala Mission will be
placed solely into the hands of the
Tanzanians. This is the direction that past
overseeing churches have been moving
towards for decades. However, until that
day comes, we will continue to need help
from American churches and missionaries.
With Nathan, Kristi, Eden, and Emmy now
established in their new Chimala Mission
home, we are hopeful it will motivate
other American families to also take the
brave step to join them. Currently, there
are three large and two medium missionary

houses that are sitting empty waiting for
missionaries to inhabit, bringing their
talents to Chimala. Nearly every kind of
talent is needed; but if you have medical,
administrative, or financial experience,
that would be a huge plus. Also, any
retired farming couple would be very
welcomed.”

Singapore Mission Report

Jamie Long (1997) writes, “We are
excited to tell you that Jessica and I have
moved to Singapore this month. We are
living in a temporary housing for three
months, as required by the Singapore
government. After this, we will move into
an apartment that will be our permanent
residence for the rest of our Singapore
stay. I have committed to working full-
time with the Four Seas College of Bible
and Missions beginning April 26, 2021. 1
have been teaching online since October
2018 until April 16, 2021. Other than
being an Instructor, I am also serving as
Dean of Admissions. We count this as a
great opportunity and believe that the Lord
has opened “a great door and effectual” (1
Cor. 16:9). The college was founded by
the late brother Ira Rice and is now under
the leadership of brother Peter Chin
(President), who is also a graduate of the
Memphis School of Preaching. This work
is being overseen by the elders of the
Jurong Church of Christ in Singapore. Our
over 200 graduates serve and have served
in countries across Asia including
Malaysia, Singapore, Indonesia,
Philippines, Cambodia, Vietnam, Laos,
Thailand, Philippines, China, Hong Kong,
Taiwan, Nepal, India, and Sri Lanka. We
appreciate your prayers.”



In Sympathy

We are saddened to announce the
passing of Melvin Saap on April 24". He was
a 1985 graduate. He was a man of much
ability and the preacher of the Kingsbury Road
Church of Christ in Sumter, South Carolina,
as well as one of its elders, and was the
Director of the Central Carolina School of
Preaching. His son, Xavier, wrote, “We want
to take the time to thank everyone for their
prayers and support throughout my dad’s stay
at the hospital. It has been a challenging time
with a lot of ups and downs. However, your
love and support has kept us strong. Earlier
today, Melvin Sapp transitioned from this life.
He no longer has to struggle or feel pain. We
ask for your prayers for our family as we go
through this new phase. We ask that you all
give us some time as we process this and
mourn. We will be giving more information
about arrangements to celebrate his life in the
near future.”

New Work

Gerald Reynolds (1973) writes, “Pat
and [ recently moved from Chesapeake, VA to
Ardmore, TN to work full time with the
Dellrose church of Christ. We are blessed to
be closer to two of our children and their
families. The Dellrose church is a faithful and
caring congregation. We look forward to the
souls that can be reached with the gospel in
this area. Visit us off [-65 (exit 6).

Reminder of Dues

MSOP Alumni Association voluntary
dues are $35 a year and may be sent to MSOP
in care of our treasurer, Keith Mosher, at 3950
Forest Hill-Irene Rd., Memphis, TN 38125.
Make checks payable to MSOP Alumni
Association. Ifitis more expedient, just go to
the alumni page of the website at
www.msop.org and pay using your PayPal
account.

Hotels

Hampton Inn | 1280 W. Poplar Ave,
Collierville, TN 38017 | 901-854-9097.

Hampton Inn | 1680 S. Germantown
Rd, Germantown, TN 38138 | 901-309-0555
Book Here by 04/23/21 for $129 per night.

Fairfield Inn & Suites | 9320 Poplar
Pike, Germantown, TN 38138|901-757-9100.

Fairfield Inn & Suites | 10290
Collierville Rd., Collierville, TN 38017 |
901-708-2440.

Hyatt Place | 9161 Winchester Rd,
Germantown, TN 38138 | 901-759-1174.

Courtyard by Marriott | 4640
Merchants Park Circle, Collierville, Tennessee
38017 | 901-850-9390 | Book Here by
04/30/21 for $99 per night.

Holiday Inn Express & Suites | 7784
Wolf Trail Cove, Germantown, TN 38138 |
901-309-6700.

Whispering Woods Hotel &
Conference Center | 7300 Hacks Cross Rd,
Olive Branch, Mississippi 38654 |
662-895-2941 | Book Here by 05/09/21 for
$70 per night.

Books
Charts
BRI o Brficies
Sermons

Sheet Sermons
and much more!

- fagarn

Every piece of content

from a giant of the faith
compiled in digital form.
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OUR TIME OF DEATH
Mike McDaniel

When someone dies, the County
Coroner will list the cause and time of death
on the death certificate. None of us know
beforehand when that time will be.

Ecclesiastes 3:1-2 states, "To every
thing there is a season, and a time to every
purpose under the heaven: A time to be born,
and a time to die." The Bible teaches that God
knows when we shall die. No person knows
the specific hour or minute of his death. Only
the all-knowing God knows. The fact that
God foreknows it in no way implies that at our
birth He set the time and fixed it so that there
is nothing we can do to lengthen or shorten
our lives. Neither does it mean that God has
arbitrarily set the time of our death. I know
there are those who say that everyone has a
"time to die" and that if it is not your time, you
will not die, or if it is your time, you cannot
keep from it. The Bible does not teach this.

Jesus made it clear that one can die at
any moment. In John 7:6-8, "Then Jesus said
unto them, My time is not yet come: but your
time is alway ready. The world cannot hate
you; but me it hateth, because I testify of it,
that the works thereof are evil. Go ye up unto
this feast: I go not up yet unto this feast: for
my time is not yet full come." On that
occasion, Jesus could not go up to the feast
with His disciples because His appointed time
to die had not come. His death was to be at
one appointed time. However, it did not
matter when the disciples went. He said, "My
time is not yet come: but your time is alway
ready." Here is clear evidence that individuals
do not have a pre-determined time for their
death as Jesus did.

The Bible clearly teaches that we can
shorten or lengthen our life-span by the way
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that we live. Proverbs 10:27says, "The fear of
the Lord prolongeth days: but the years of the
wicked shall be shortened." A person can
hasten the time of his death. This is done
daily by thousands who conduct themselves
foolishly while driving a vehicle, participating
in some violent sports, or by destroying their
bodies by drugs and alcohol. A person may
hasten his death by taking his own life such as
King Saul and Judas did. A person may
hasten his death by committing crimes
punishable by the death penalty. Men have
the power to bring about their own death.

A person may also prolong his life.
Psalm 90:10 states, "The days of our years are
threescore years and ten; and if by reason of
strength they be fourscore years...." King
Hezekiah is a Biblical example of a man given
extended years. In answer to his prayer, God
added fifteen years to his life (Isa. 38:1-5).
Paul points out also, that God may extend
mercy in time of sickness (Phil. 2:27). He
also reminded the Ephesians, "Honour thy
father and mother; which is the first
commandment with promise; That it may be
well with thee, and thou mayest live long on
the earth" (Eph. 6:2).

Since we do not know when we shall
die, we must be prepared at all times. If we
knew when we were going to die, we might
wait until the time was almost on us before
obeying the gospel. Instead, we should say as
did Isaac, "I know not the day of my death"
(Gen. 27:2). Satan desires for us to wait, but
as Paul says, “... behold, now is the accepted
time; behold, now is the day of salvation” (2
Cor. 6:2).

Brethren, let us be among the blessed
dead who die in the Lord (Rev. 14:13).



FIFTY-FOURTH ANNUAL LECTURESHIP
May 23 -

May 27,2021

GENERAL THEME
“MAGNIFY HIS NAME”

Conducted By:
Memphis School of Preaching

3950 Forest Hill Irene Road * Memphis, Tennessee 38125 ¢ Telephone (901) 751-2242 ¢ www.msop.org

SUNDAY, MAY 23, 2021

9:30-10:20 AM.

10:30 - 11:30 A.M.

“Magnify His Names: A Survey Of The Names Of God” ...
................................. Keith A. Mosher, Sr.

“The Dangers Of Magnifying Self Instead Of The Savior” ..

..................................... Mark Reynolds
4:30-5:00PM.  CONGREGATIONAL SINGING
5:00-6:00PM. “O, Magnify The Lord With Me” (Psa. 34:3). . . . .B.]. Clarke
MONDAY, MAY 24, 2021

8:30-8:50AM.  CHAPEL: “Magnify Him By What You Say” ............
... Daniel Webster
9:00-9:50 AM. “The Law Of Moses Magnifies His Name” (Luke 24:44). . ..
....................................... James Rogers

10:00-10:50 AM.  “Earthly Kings Who Magnified Themselves Against The King
of Kings”(Jer. 48:26, 42; Zeph. 2:8-10 et.al) . . Cody Westbrook

LADIES**  “Magnify Him Even In A World Of Bad News” (Women Only)

.......................................... Jan Elkins
11:00-11:50 AM.  “How Jesus Magnified The Father”............ Clay Bond
*Rm 405 School Bldg  “Magnify His Name By Doing All In His Name”...........
....................................... Rick Popejoy

11:50 - 1:30 P.M.
1:30 - 2220 PM.
LADIES***

2:30-3:20 PM.

Brent Arnold

LUNCH
“How The Human Body Magnifies God”. . Jon Macon, M.D.

“How Wives Can Magnify His Name” (Women Only). .....
........................................ Carlie Bond
“The Heavens Declare The Glory Of God” (Psa. 19:1).......
.......................................... T.J. Clarke

Vi

Kevin Beard Don Blackwell Billy Bland

Terrance
Brownlow-Dindy

Melissa Cain

Scott Cain

Dan Cates
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*Rm 405 School Bldg  “Remember To Magnify His Work” (Job 36:24)............
...................................... Adam Faughn
3:30-4:15PM. “The Prophets Magnify His Name”............ Ken Hope
415-6:30P.M.  HONOR TO WHOM HONOR DINNER: CELEBRATING
THE LIFE AND WORK OF DON WALKER
(FELLOWSHIP HALL)
6:30-700PM.  CONGREGATIONAL SINGING
7:00-8:00 PM. “Magnify His Name In Life And In Death” (Phil. 1:21).....
....................................... Dan Winkler
TUESDAY, MAY 25, 2021
8:30-8:50AM.  CHAPEL: “Magnify Him By What You Do” .............
..................................... Eric Richardson
9:00-9:50 AM. “The Psalms Magnify His Name” ......... Tom Wacaster
10:00-10:50 AM. “How Dads Can Magnify Deity”.............. Scott Cain
LADIES** “How Moms Can Magnify The Messiah” (Women Only) ...
....................................... Melissa Cain
11:00-11:50 AM.  “The Gospel Accounts Magnify His Name”. . Bobby Liddell
*Rm 405 School Bldg  “Magnify Him By Singing His Praise” ....... Kevin Beard
11:50-1:30 PM.  LUNCH
1:30-220PM. “His Resurrection Magnifies His Name” .. Gary Hampton
LADIES***
2:30-3:20PM.  “The Church Magnifies His Name” (Eph. 3:20-21) . . Paul Sain
*Rm 405 School Bldg  “How Stephen Magnified His Name”. . .. Jon McCormack
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Greg Dismuke Chad Dollahite

Gary Hampton Ronnie Hayes Ken Hope Hiram Kemp
3:30-4:15PM. “You Can Change Our Names, But We Will Still Magnify His
Name” (Dan.1,3,6) ........ocoevenn.. Cliff Goodwin
415-6:30PM.  ALUMNI AND FRIENDS DINNER
(FELLOWSHIP HALL)
6:30-7:00PM.  CONGREGATIONAL SINGING
7:00-8:00 PM.  “Magnify His Name Even When Life Is Hard” . ...........
...................................... Don Blackwell
WEDNESDAY, MAY 26, 2021
8:30-8:50 AM.  CHAPEL: “Magnify Him By What You See”.............
...................................... Tyler Johnson
9:00- 9:50 AM. “The Book Of Acts Magnifies His Name” (Acts 10,19) ... .
......................................... Billy Bland
10:00-10:50 A.M.  “Magnify Him By Gospel Preaching” . . . Kevin Rutherford
LADIES™* “Dorcas Magnified His Name” (Women Only). .. Lori Boyd
11:00-11:50 AM.  “The Epistles Magnify His Name”........ Chad Dollahite
*Rm 405 School Bldg ~ “Magnify His Name In The Twilight Years” Clifford Newell
11:50-1:30 PM.  LUNCH
1:30-2:20PM. “Magnify Him By Acceptable Worship” (Jn. 4:23-24)........
.......................... Terrance Brownlow-Dindy
LADIES**  “Magnify Him During Communion” (Women Only) ........
...................................... Rebecca Davis
2:30-3:220PM. “His Message Magnifies His Name” . ....... Rick Lawson
3:30-415PM. “Magnify Him With Thanksgiving” .......... Don Garey
“Shall The Saw Magnify Himself Against Him That
Shaketh It?” (Isa. 10:15) (Online only). . . .. Ronnie Hayes
4:15-6:30 P.M.  INTERMISSION

Jon McCormack

Keith A. Mosher, Sr.  Clifford Newell
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Jon Macon, M.D.

6:30-7:00PM. CONGREGATIONAL SINGING
7:00-8:00 PM.  “His Matchless Life Magnifies His Name” ..John DeBerry
THURSDAY, MAY 27, 2021
8:30-8:50 AM.  CHAPEL: “Magnify Him By Where You Go” ............
.................................... Zackery Holmes
9:00-9:50 AM. “The Book of Revelation Magnifies His Name” ...........
..................................... Mike McDaniel
10:00-10:50 AM.  “What Job Learned About Magnifying God” ...Dan Cates
LADIES**  “My Soul Magnifies The Lord” (Luke 1) (Women Only) . ...
......................................... Tish Clarke
11:00-11:50 A.M.  “His Miracles Magnify His Name” ............ Eric Lyons
*Rm 405 School Bldg  “How Joseph Magnified His Name”......... Brent Arnold
11:50-1:30 PM.  LUNCH
1:30-220PM.  “Magnify Him Through Evangelism”....... Rob Whitacre
LADIES**  “The Woman At The Well Magnified His Name”..........
(Women Only)...........oooooooiiinnin, Janis Dearman
2:30-3:20PM. “Magnify Him As Judge”................. Greg Dismuke
3:30-4:15PM. “Magnify Him In The Workplace”.......... Andy Brewer
“How To Magnify God In The Midst of Your Enemies” .. ..
(Onlineonly) : s i wors samas s sioross s s s 8 Hiram Kemp
415-6:30 PM.  INTERMISSION
6:30-700PM.  CONGREGATIONAL SINGING
7:00-8:00PM  “The Entire Bible Magnifies His Name” ..Robert R. Taylor, Jr.

* Classes In The School Building - Will meet in room 405
*** Ladies Classes - Meet In The Fellowship Hall
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